
Paul Oakley Has Resigned from
UKIP
Oakley  believes  strong,  immediate  action  should  have  been
taken against Carl Benjamin who blogs as ‘Sargon of Akkad’
after he made incredibly stupid remarks that caused the party
to  plunge  in  the  polls.  And  that  the  National  Election
Commission should not have disallowed Gerard Batton to run for
UKIP leadership once more – that the membership should elect
their own leadership without interference. 

We wish Mr. Oakley well and hope he will re-emerge as a
national leader again soon. Britain needs leaders such as he. 
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